
Copa Airlines Announces New
Flight to Cuba

Panama City, September 18 (RHC) -– Copa Airlines announced this week a new flight to Cuba, which will
fly passengers to the central city of Santa Clara, benefiting tourist trips to the trendy Santa Maria Cay.

An official communique of the airline adds that these trips will begin on December 9th by way of an
inaugural flight to Santa Clara to expand possibilities of connectivity from Panama City.

This will be the first regular flight by this international airline to a city in the interior of the island.

Founded in 1947, Copa Airlines, based in Panama City, has flights to 71 destinations in 30 countries of
North, Central and South America and the Caribbean.

The new flight is scheduled twice a week, on Tuesdays and Saturdays.
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